MEMORANDUM

FOR ROGER G. MERCADO
Secretary
This Department

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIG

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

Reference
Number:

Project ID:

VI-070

P00603975VS

This refers to the memorandum dated 24 February 2022 of DPWH Region VI Director TIBURCIO
DL CANLAS, endorsing the Project Modification requested by District Engineer NONIE A. VIYAR,
Tloilo 1%t District Engineering Office, under the FY 2022 General Appropriations Act (GAA), to wit:

As per GAA/Original As Modified
Project Description
UACS No. 310111100444000
Project ID: P00603975VS

001: Ensure Safe and Reliable National Road
ystem

Asset Preservation — Construction/ Upgrading/
Rehabilitation of Drainage along National Roads —
Secondary

Tloilo-Antique Rd - K0037+530-K0037+850,
038+180-K0038+823, K0038+870-K0038+883

})Cﬁ Ensure Safe and Reliable National Road

System

Asset Preservation — Construction/ Upgrading/
ﬁehabilitation of Drainage along National Roads —

Secondary

Tioilo-Antique Rd - K0038+180-K0038+655.5

Physical Target U(r;l,i;)ggs)st A;I:;eg:g;n Physical Target u(:',toggit Estl?;a:(t)g(‘i))c ot
Cwi-
Construction of CW1-  Construction
Drainage Structure | 4.90/.ineal of Drainage Structure | 10.40/ lineal
along Road: meter 9’564}30 _along Road: ter 8,235:005
~1,952.00 lineal 796.5 lineal meters
meters
ROW Acquisition: 0,928/ -
1,372.00 sq.m. sqg.m. 1,273:795
EAO - 195.20 ~ EAO - 195.20 —
Total: 9,760.00 Total: 9,760.00
Justification:

Modification is sought due to:

1. Change in station limits to prioritize flood prone sections which resulted to a decrease in physical target
from 1,952.00 lineal meters to 796.50 lineal meters based from the actual area covered by the project.

2. The increase in unit cost per lineal meter is due to voluminous quantities for earthworks (structure
excavation & removal of actual structure) and provision of curb and gutter.

3. ROW Component was already identified for payment of affected lots, structures, and utilities.

4. Attached is the Certification for the Reasonableness of Cost dated February 23, 2022.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is found in order.
Hence, the said request is hereby recommended for the Secretary’s consideration and approval.

. CARVAJAL ;
Ufrdepsecrgtary for Technical Services and

ROGER G. MERCADO
Secretary

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretary
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